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Our Christmas Thank You 2022 

 

 

Last year our Christmas mail was themed "Donations instead of Christmas presents“. 

With your generous donations we were able to make all this happen: 

• Repair work on enclosures and creation of further outdoor runs 

• During the high risk of forest fires in summer, bushes outside the shelter were cut and an emergency exit 

was built 

• Repair of the solar system. It is important for the complete power supply 

• Tick protection could be bought for the whole year 

• Food deliveries, so that the animals are well supplied in 2022 

• Neutering of dogs and cats was successfully continued. 

Despite the difficult year (Ukraine war, energy crisis and inflation), donations kept coming in, 

for example: 

• For dog Macs/Marill. He was given a dignified and pain-free life. So far, many of his construction sites 

have been eliminated and the physiotherapy is working well. 

• "Real estate purchases": Every dog has a kennel and doesn't have to freeze in winter 

• Dogs, like Fanis and Lady could be medically treated 

• The pistachio festival was very successful. The stall received donations from the public 

We would also like to express our special gratitude to the people on Aegina who take in 

puppies until they have had their basic vaccination, which we then take into the shelter 

vaccinated. 

There are also kind people who take care of street animals, take in older and sick animals 

that do not have a long life ahead of them or animals that suffer a lot during their stay at the 

shelter (e. g. Bonny). 

.....and last but not least, we would like to thank the staff members Elena, Andreas and Lori 

for their tireless work in the shelter and in all other activities on the island. 

We together with the friends, members and sponsors of Animal Protection and Aegean Dogs 

have achieved a lot in 2022, can be proud and for that we owe our thanks. 

Merry Christmas and a request for a continuation of the friendship in the coming year. 

 

 

 

Your Animal Protection Team 

also on behalf of all animals on Aegina 


